
A BIG Thank YOU!
We are about to celebrate 

our very first Annual Work 
Hard, Be Kind Awards and 

we wanted to say a huge 
thank you, acknowledging 

how hard you all work to 
support your children and 

their school and to say 
thank you for your kindness 

in supporting us. 

Partnership with Nottingham 
University Museum and 

Libraries, Manuscripts and 
Special Collections

We are extremely fortunate to 
be Nottingham University’s 

Buddy School next year and will 
be working closely with Dr 

Charlotte and Stephanie. Pupils 
will develop their learning of 
Nottingham and the wider 
world through this exciting 

project. 

PICTURE OF LORRAINE 
HERE PLEASE PAULA

PICTURE OF ELLEN

Story Festival

On Friday 15th September, 
the whole school will be 

enjoying a festival of 
stories. 

If you would like to 
volunteer your time to tell a 

story from your culture or in 
your language, please let 

the teachers know.   

WELCOME

A message from 

Miss Froggatt

Wow! What a term 
we have had! Pupils 
went on residentials, 
they went paddling 
and swimming, they 
were pirates, they 

competed in sports 
days, they met their 
new teachers, they 

represented the 
school locally and 

nationally, they 
earned awards and 
conducted fieldwork 
outside. No wonder 
we’re ready for our 

holidays! 
We are saying a sad 

goodbye to a 
number of teachers 

this term, all are 
moving on in their 

careers and we are 
looking forward to 

keeping in touch with 
them, hearing about 

their new 
achievements. We 
would like to wish a 
fond farewell to Miss 
Latif, Mrs Evans, Mr 
Longdon and Mr 

Denman.

July 2023

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday 14th July Year 3/4 Residential Trip Wollaton Park

Tuesday 18th July Waffle Party 12.30-3.30

Tuesday 18th July Year 6 Performance 2.00pm

Wednesday 19th July Year 6 Performance 5.00pm

Monday 24th July Year 6 leavers assembly 9.30

Monday 4th September school re opens

Would you like to be a school Governor?

We are looking for a parent who would be interested in supporting the school. You 

will be expected to give 4 working days over the course of the year to the school, 

including attending meetings and working with the teaching team. 

Interested? Please speak to the office. 


